
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of:

AN INVESTIGATION OF BOONE COUNTY WATER 
DISTRICT’S DECISION TO CHANGE WATER 
SUPPLIERS AND OF THE AMENDMENT OF WATER 
SUPPLY AGREEMENTS BETWEEN NORTHERN 
KENTUCKY WATER SERVICE DISTRICT AND 
BOONE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT AND THE CITY 
OF FLORENCE, KENTUCKY

)
)
)
)  CASE NO. 2000-206
)
)
)

O  R  D  E  R

On November 9, 2000, this Commission entered an Order requiring, inter alia, 

that Boone County Water District (“Boone District”) and Northern Kentucky Water 

District (“NKWD”) notify, within 30 days, each “customer who will be transferred to 

another water distribution utility as a result of the Termination Agreement.”1 Upon 

further consideration, the Commission has determined that implementation of this 

portion of the November 9, 2000 Order should be delayed until shortly before the 

physical separation of the two water systems and the actual transfer of customers.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that:

1. Boone District and NKWD shall notify by mail each customer who will be 

transferred to another water distribution utility as a result of the Termination Agreement 

no less than 60 days prior to the actual transfer of that customer.

2. Such notice shall include:

a. The reason for the customer’s transfer to another water utility.

1 See Order of November 9, 2000 at 24.



b. The date on which the customer will begin receiving water from the 

acquiring water utility.

c. The rates that the customer will pay for water service.

d. The name, address, and telephone number of an individual at each 

water utility that the customer may contact with any questions regarding the transfer.

3. All provisions of the November 9, 2000 Order that do not conflict with the 

provisions of this Order shall remain in full effect.

Done at Frankfort, Kentucky, this 14th day of December, 2000.

By the Commission


